

Pacific High School

P O Box 8 Port Orford, OR 97465 • Phone: (541) 348 2293 • Fax: (541) 348-2389 •

Shane Brown Principal Ben Stallard Vice Principal/AD Kari Engdahl Office Manager

Principal's Report 5/20/2024

- State Testing in on pace to complete on time
 - o Some tech issue delays but back on track
- Forecasting has been completed
 - o creating master schedule for 24-25 this week
 - o 6th grade visit to PHS on 5/17 for tour and forecasting
- Graduation set for May 31st
 - Senior Walk @ Driftwood on May 30th
- Beach Day on May 23rd
 - o Port beach- lunch and games
- Clubs
 - o Drama presented "Alice in Wonderland" on 5/10-5/11
 - o FBLA preparing/fundraising for Nationals
- Sports
 - Track has multiple competitors at State meet

Future Board Considerations:

- Update District Policy re: Graduation Requirements
 - New state requirement re: personal finance and career/higher ed exploration (0.5 credits each) effective for Class of 2027